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October/November Activities 

Re-cap 

Pumpkin Painting Party - 
It was a beautiful Sunday 

afternoon and many came 

out to celebrate fall! The 

kids came up with a variety 

of designs for their 

pumpkins and they turned out awesome. Thanks to 

all who participated and brought snacks! It was a 

great day at the lake! 

 
 

Halloween Party - The 

Halloween Party was 

fabulous! Great food, 

friends and awesome 

costumes. It was really 

nice to have such a huge 

turnout! Thanks to all who 

helped in some way - much 

appreciated!  Also, thank 

you to all the residents 

who passed out candy: Trick-or-Treating was the 

highlight for the kids! 

 

 

Fall Clean-up – Despite the snow and cold weather 

we were able to get 

most of the chores 

done to put 

Sevakeen to bed for 

the winter.  Thanks 

to all who came out 

on the cold snowy 

Saturday to help!   

 

 

 

Chili Cook-off – We had 12 amazing chilis this year!  

You could sample everything from a cinnamon chili 

to a white chicken chili to some hot and spicy chilis.  

A big thank you to all the cooks! 
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Board News 
At the October Board meeting, the Board decided 

to increase membership dues and lot lease fees.  

Both will be increased by $10.00.  This makes the 

yearly membership fee $372.00 plus tax.  The lot 

lease will now be $900.00.   

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Soup Supper & Winter Dance 
These two events will be combined once again this 

year.  Mark your calendars for January 26, 2019, at 

5:30 pm and come to the Clubhouse to shake off 

those winter blues!  We will have some delicious 

soups for dinner and then dance the night away!   

 
 
 

Santa will be coming to 

            Sevakeen! 
The Christmas Party is scheduled for 

December 9th at 5:30 pm at the 

Clubhouse.  Come celebrate the season 

with cookies and crafts for the kids! 

Santa will be stopping by to visit with 

the kids.  Please note that we will not be having 

dinner, just some cookies and snacks.  Hope you can 

stop by. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Board Meeting is March 10, 2019 at 6 pm.   
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